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Maasai Mara University
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR — ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel: +254205131400 P. O.Box 861 - 20500

E-mail: reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke NAROK

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs DATE: 7" July, 2025

TO: Concerned 2011 - 2022 Graduates REF: MMU/AA031/006/2024/VOL.7(224)

SUBJECT: NINETY PERCENT WAIVER ON STORAGE FEE FOR UNCOLLECTED
CERTIFICATES FOR 2011 - 2022 GRADUATES

This is to inform 2011 to 2022 graduates who have not yet collected their certificates that, 90% of
the accumulated storage charges has been waived, effective from the date of this communication.
You are therefore encouraged to collect your certificates as soon as possible, as payment of full
storage fees will be reinstated in the near future.

Furthermore, 2023 and 2024 graduates are advised to collect their certificates within the designated
period to avoid incurring the ten thousand (KShs.10,000/-) shillings penalty.
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